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Competition organised by Prickwillow Engine Museum during lockdown of the Museum 
 
There are two competition projects available for all the primary school children.  

One: to draw a picture of any of our engines or exhibits featured on our website 
www.prickwillowmuseum.com. The pictures can be in pencil or ink, coloured or painted. 

Two: write a poem about drainage, the Fens or the Museum and its engines, using inspiration from 
our website or any other related articles/websites about the Fens. 

The work must be all the children’s own work, should have the name and age of the child and the 
name of the school and class on the back and returned to the school when they are open again for 
education. The closing date is 30th September 2020, or when schools re-open, whichever is the 
earliest, and we will arrange for collection from the school (or arrange delivery to the Museum) after 
this date.   

When the Museum is fully open again, hopefully before Easter next year, we will arrange a weekend 
event to display at least 10 entries from each school, awarding the top 3 in each project from the 
school with certificates. The best overall entry in each project, from amongst all the schools that 
enter, judged by an independent judge, will be awarded an art set. Age will be taken into 
consideration and entries grouped together age appropriately, depending on the age ranges that 
enter. The number of groups in each project, and therefore the number of prizes, will depend on 
getting entries in each of the age ranges (5-7; 8-9 and 10-11) 

If you have any queries please email prickwillowmuseumadm1@outlook.com 

We look forward to seeing all your entries and hope you enjoy taking part. 
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